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Louisville Partner Discusses Proposed "No Tax on Tip" Policy

News

12.23.24


In an interview with the Courier Journal, Emily Litzinger shares her thoughts on the proposed "No

Tax on Tip" policy. She notes that the policy stands to help both employers and employees, though its

reach may be limited and its repercussions on employer and consumer behavior are still unknown.

To read article visit the Courier Journal.
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